
From: Tammy Bennett
To: LRO
Subject: Oppose Surprise Tax Increase in LC 2
Date: Thursday, August 6, 2020 10:20:05 PM

Dear Chair Nathanson,

While I am not a business owner I do have to shop! Passing more taxes onto businesses right now is horrible! They
can’t take another blow right now and neither can the people who have to shop. Please oppose this proposal!

Sincerely,

Tammy Bennett
915 Highberger Loop
Aumsville, OR 97325
tlbennett0@hotmail.com
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